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Dear Kodiak Families, 

Our school has been busy this week with the startup of Cross Country, 

student leadership planning for our Terry Fox Run/Walk and preparing 

for the Welcome Back to School BBQ. Each week we will be 

highlighting a staff member. This week we would like to introduce you 

to is Ms. Monteith.  

Meet our staff  

Ms. Monteith is our returning Learning Support Teacher. Ms. Monteith 

supports all students within our classrooms, small groups or individual 

support in all subject areas.  Ms. Monteith enjoys drawing, unicorns and 

rainbows. If you would like to contact Ms. Monteith, her email address is 

lmonteith@rockyview.ab.ca. 

 

Cross Country Event for students in grade 5-8 

If any student in grades 5-8 is interested in taking part in Cross 

Country, Mr. Schenk runs the practices on Mondays and Wednesdays 

during lunchtime. The Wolf Run Cross Country event will occur on 

Friday, October 14 at 3:00pm in Airdrie. Forms to attend the event will 

be shared with students.  

 Annual Terry Fox Run/Walk 

A group of grades 6, 7 and 8 students are busy planning the 

annual Terry Fox Run/Walk for the students and staff of Kathyrn 

School. Staff and students in kindergarten to grade 8 will 

participate in the annual Terry Fox Run/Walk on Thursday 

September 22. Students will run or walk on the north track for 

approximately 45 minutes as a whole school between morning 

recess and lunch. Activities will begin with a short assembly in the 

gym. Students are reminded to wear outdoor shoes suitable for 

running or walking and to bring a refillable water bottle. Also 

ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. Our 

student committee has set a fundraising goal of $1000. Donations 

can be made online at: https://schools.terryfox.ca/6340 

Please contact the school office with any questions. 

 

 

 

Upcoming   

September 15  

Welcome Back BBQ 

5pm-7pm  

September 22  

Terry Fox Run/Walk 

School Council sponsored 

viewing of ReLIT  

September 29 

Healthy Hunger-Hot Lunch 

September 30  

National Day for Truth and 

Reconciliation  

No classes 

 

School Council 

Our next School Council 

meeting will be held on 

Thursday, September 22.  
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More Important News   

 

Practicum pre-service teachers  

We have two practicum students who will be starting at our 

school on Friday, September 15. Sara Jagshi will be joining Mrs. 

Adams in Grade one and Kylie Koch will be with Mrs. Hassett.  

"Hi! My name is Sara Jagshi and I am currently in my third year of the 

Bachelor of Education program at Mount Royal University. I am very 

excited to join Mrs. Adams and her grade 1 class this Friday! One of 

my favourite things to do is travel. I love visiting new places and 

taking in all the wonderful sights they have to offer. I also enjoy 

drawing, as well as various other arts and crafts. Hockey is my 

favourite sport and I enjoy watching games. I am looking forward to 

meeting everyone soon!" 

“Hello! My name is Kylie Koch, and I will be a student teacher 

alongside Mrs. Hassett in grade 3 for the first half of this school 

year. I would like to take this opportunity to share a little about 

myself with you. I am a third-year Elementary Education student 

with a minor in Health and Physical Education at Mount Royal 

University. I have been enjoying my years at university, 

preparing for my future teaching career. In my free time, I enjoy 

playing and coaching various sports, including volleyball, 

basketball, and softball. I also love taking my dog for walks and 

watching him swim in the river. I am really looking forward to all 

of the incredible opportunities we will experience this year! A 

huge thank you to Mrs. Hassett and the staff of Kathyrn School 

for welcoming me into their learning community.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child Development Advisor 

(CDA), Lynita Ludwig organized 

the community exhibits at our 

Welcome Back to School BBQ. If 

you have any questions for Ms. 

Ludwig, she can be reached at 

lludwig@rockyview.ab.ca 

 

 

 

PBIS Kathyrn Kodiaks Behavioral 

Expectations  

 

 

 

 

 


